
FERC STANDARDS OF CONDUCT DISCLOSURES 

The following information may have been inadvertently communicated by: (1) posting on the 
company’s internal website; (2) communication via electronic mail; or (3) communication via oral or 
written means during internal meetings/conferences. The information may have contained off-OASIS 
transmission information, disclosure of which is prohibited under the FERC Standards of Conduct. 
Accordingly, in an abundance of caution, the information is hereby made available to the public via 
posting for a period of ninety (90) days from the date of the inadvertent communication. 


